
Hearst Power Distribution Company Limited August 29, 2014
925 Alexandra St.
Hearst, ON
P0L 1N0

Ms. Kirstin Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Re: EB-2014-0080 Cost of Service Application for 2015 Electricity Distribution Rates

Hearst Power Distribution Company Limited is scheduled to file a Cost of Service Application for
2015 Electricity Rates effective May 1, 2015.

Hearst Power Distribution Company Limited regretfully informs the OEB that it will not be able to
meet the August deadline. The reasons for the delay were communicated in a letter to the OEB
filed on April 10, 2014.

Hearst Power continues to work diligently on its application and commits to filing a
comprehensive and complete Cost of Service application on or before November 28, 2014

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the information provided
below.

Jessy Richard

Hearst Power Distribution Company Limited
925 rue Alexandra Street
S.P./P.O. Bag 5000
Hearst, Ontario  P0L 1N0

Tel: 705-372-2815
Fax:705-362-5902
jrichard@hearstpower.com


